
Player Injury Policy 

Adopted 08.28.2016 

In order to bring consistency to player placement in the travel program, the majority of 

voting members approved to adopt the following policy regarding players who miss 

evaluations due to physical injury:   

If a travel player misses evaluations due to injury, and the parent notifies the EYSA 

board in advance, the Boys/Girls Director should consult previous player evaluations. 

For players new to travel, the director should ask two former coaches for feedback - 

head coach (or assistant) and an opposing coach. This should be implemented 

immediately.  

Coaches will submit their evaluations at the end of the season each year. 


